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One First Nationa~. Chicago, Illinois 
Address Reply to: Post Office Box 767 
Chicago, Illinois 60690 

. Mr. D. L. Ziemann, Chief 
Operating Reactors ·- Brcn ch 2 
Directorate of Licen~ing 
Regulation 
U.S. Atomic Energy Commission 
Washington, D.C. 20545 

August 31, 1973 . 

Subject: Dresden and Quad-Cities Stat~ CFR 50, 
Appendix J, AEC Dkts 50-237,~ 50-254 
and 50-265 

Dear Mr. Ziemann: 

Your letter concerning containment leak rate testing 
at Dresden Units 2 and 3 and Quad-Cities Units 1 and 2, dated 
August 9, 1973, and your letter concerning Dresden Unit 1 
containment leak rate testing, dated August 14, 1973, requested 
our response within 30 days. After reviewing your questions, 
we have determined that these responses will not be ready 
until September 21, 1973. It is hoped that this schedule 
is compatible with your plan for review of this matter. 

·If any further· schedule changes .occur you will 
be notified promptly. 

ours, 

Nuclear Licensing Administrator -
Boiling Water Reactors 
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